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Omaha Public Power District
1623 Harney Ornaha. Nebraska 68102
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Mr. Darrell G. Eisenhut, Director
U. S. Nuclear Regula tory Commission
Of fice of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Division of Licensing
Washington, D.C. 20555

Reference: Docket No. 50-285

Dear Mr. Eisenhut:

Diesel Generator Reliability
Generic Letter 84-15

The Omaha Public Power District received Generic Letter 84-15,
dated July 2, 1984. In this letter, three items concerning diesel
generator reliability were identified. The District has reviewed
the information requested and does not believe it can be supplied
within the ninety-day time frame specified.

Accordingly, the District requests an extension until December 15,
1984 to provide the required information. This extension is re-
quested due to manpower constraints, the time needed to collect,

I
verify, and analyze the data, and the time required to formulate
future District actions.

Sin Erely,

b ht4C
R. L. Andrews
Division Manager
Nuclear Production
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cc: LeBoeuf, Lamb, Leiby & MacRae
1333 New Hampshire Avenue, N.W.
Washington, D.C. 20036

Mr. E. G. Tourigny, Project Manager |

Mr. L. A. Yandell, Senior Resident '

Inspector
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